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Comments: I am a season passholder and frequent all season user of Grand Targhee resort.  I love The Ghee in

it's current iteration and am very concerned that expansion will change the character of this lovely place and I am

worried that there will be social and environmental harm.  I want to see Grand Targhee resort thrive into the

future but I think it needs to be in concert with the health of the national forest, the wildlife, and the local

community.  I think the letter that VARD sent to the National Forest Supervisor on October 12 is a very thorough

list of the elements that should be addressed.   


